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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Hi Phil,
 
Please find attached the approval letter for the Penta Wood confirmation sampling QAPP and its
addendum. Please let me know if I can offer any other information.
 
Thank you,
Celine
 
--
 
Celine Wysgalla (she/her)
Remedial Project Manager
U.S. EPA Region 5
Superfund & Emergency Management Division
77 W. Jackson Blvd. (SR-6J)
Chicago, IL 60604
312-353-9529 | wysgalla.celine@epa.gov
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REGION 5

     77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD

CHICAGO, IL  60604-3590  



								   	  REPLY TO ATTENTION OF:

										    SR-6J

	

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL



March 30, 2023	



Phil Richard

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR)

875 S. 4th Avenue

Park Falls, Wisconsin 54552

		

RE: Confirmation Sampling Quality Assurance Project Plan for Wetland Excavation and Surface Debris Mitigation at Penta Wood Products Superfund Site, Daniels, Wisconsin



Dear Mr. Richard,



The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) reviewed both the Confirmation Sampling Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) for Wetland Excavation and Surface Debris Mitigation at Penta Wood Products Superfund Site received on December 29, 2022 and the Addendum No. 1 to the QAPP received on March 1, 2023. With this letter, EPA grants approval of the QAPP and its addendum.



If you have any questions regarding these comments, please feel free to contact me at 312-353-9529 or wysgalla.celine@epa.gov. Thank you.



Sincerely,
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Celine Wysgalla


Remedial Project Manager, US EPA
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     77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL  60604-3590   

 
              REPLY TO ATTENTION OF: 
              SR-6J 

  
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
March 30, 2023  
 
Phil Richard 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) 
875 S. 4th Avenue 
Park Falls, Wisconsin 54552 
   
RE: Confirmation Sampling Quality Assurance Project Plan for Wetland Excavation and Surface 

Debris Mitigation at Penta Wood Products Superfund Site, Daniels, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mr. Richard, 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) reviewed both the Confirmation Sampling Quality 
Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) for Wetland Excavation and Surface Debris Mitigation at Penta 
Wood Products Superfund Site received on December 29, 2022 and the Addendum No. 1 to the 
QAPP received on March 1, 2023. With this letter, EPA grants approval of the QAPP and its 
addendum. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these comments, please feel free to contact me at 312-353-
9529 or wysgalla.celine@epa.gov. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Recoverable Signature

X Celine Wysgalla
Celine Wysgalla
Remedial Project Manager, US EPA
Signed by: CELINE WYSGALLA  
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